

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins **Head of School:** Catherine Mahony

Assistant Head: Jon Foster

School Business Manager: Jean Wilson

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD

Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk
Website: www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

1 October 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

On Thursday 14th November 2024 Nursery are going on a fabulous trip to The Broadway Theatre in Catford to see Dear Zoo. All nursery children are invited to join this lovely outing. *Children who would not usually be in nursery on Thursday 14th November should be at school for 12.15pm ready to go to the theatre and their parent or carer must either go on the trip or collect them from Nursery at 2.20pm.*

The children will leave school at 12.15pm and will walk to and from the theatre with escorts.

They should return to School around 2.20pm.

Children need to bring a coat and have comfortable footwear.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 for this lovely trip. This is being subsidised from school funds.

We need several volunteers to assist us. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate place on ParentPay by stating YES or No and we will let you know if you are needed.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mahony

Head of School

